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To: 

•  Kelly Ann Malave 

Good Sunday afternoon Deer Park Families!  I know the rain 
changes plans, but we for sure needed it!  

• This week we have more students taking their state tests.  All traditional 

students in 3rd, 4th and 5th grade have important days this week so please pay 

close attention.  

o Monday we kick off with 4th grade Fabulous Flamingoes taking their 

writing test 

o Tuesday writing test is the 5th grade Soaring Eagles as well as the 

4th and 5th grade Key Deer 

o  Wednesday our 3rd grade Wise Owls take their reading test.  

We know the boys and girls are ready thanks to their own hard work as well as the teachers 

and we couldn’t do it without the support of our families!  Good luck to all students this 

week and remember to eat a healthy breakfast, get a good night’s sleep and arrive on time 

for your testing days.  

  

• Unfortunately, this week we have had 2 positive covid cases.  Those classes 

have been quarantined and given information for online learning.  Please 

remember as adults are getting vaccinated that children can still be 

susceptible.  We ask that everyone stay vigilant in keeping healthy by 

washing hands and socially distancing.  The school board still requires masks 

on campus at this point in time.    

Thank you for your continued support and wishing everyone a 
lovely week at The Park and in the community!  

 


